

March 2020

Dear Parents and Year Two Children,

YEAR TWO COUNTRY PROJECT

After half-term the children in Year Two are going to do an extended project about a country. During the half term holiday we would like them to choose a country from the list below and find out some information about it. The list of countries to choose from – Kenya, Australia, Brazil, Japan, Canada, Spain. However, please feel free to choose an alternative country if you and your child should so wish.

On the reverse of this letter is an outline of the planned timetable. All that is written in red are some ideas that you might want to include as an extra.

Obviously the internet is an invaluable research tool but we would ask you to ensure that the project does not include a significant number of printed web pages that the child has not read. Printed word processed work is perfectly acceptable. Written or computer work should be done on loose leaf A4 paper: you and your child can then create a file for it, or perhaps stick into a book.

Please do not hesitate to let us know if you have any queries or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Julie Gravestock

Stella Browning

Vicky Angus